
 

About The Producer/Director 

 

Mrs. Kim Moore, the Producer/Director, 

is a former homeschool parent of two 

adult daughters.  She has produced and 

directed other major musical 

productions, including the Broadway 

musical “Joseph and the Amazing 

Technicolor Dreamcoat” for the greater 

Omaha metro-area homeschool 

community in 2010-11.  She has been a 

teacher in  both public and private 

schools, and has taught piano for over 

40 years.  She has been very active in 

multiple musical leadership positions in 

her community over the years. 

 

Adrianna Trail, a former homeschool 

student and high school music student 

of Mrs. Moore, is the Co-Producer. 

 

Mrs Kim Moore     402-670-3735 

     slklmoore@aol.com 

Adrianna Trail        402-650-2647 

     aftrail@hotmail.com 

 

               

 

Fees 

There will be a $50.00 fee per student 

for participation in Cinderella.  Fees are 

capped at $100.00 per family.  This fee 

is necessary to help defray the cost of 

renting rehearsal space, the 

performance venue, costumes, lighting 

and sound equipment, performance 

rights and royalties, and much more.  

We do not wish to discourage any 

student from participating in Cinderella 

due to inability to pay the designated 

fee.  Help in fund-raising is available for 

those students who may need it.  Please 

contact Mrs. Moore or Adrianna 

regarding this need. 

 

 

Performances and Dress Rehearsals 

Six performances are planned for 

Cinderella.  At least four dress rehear- 

sals will be required.  More may be 

required, depending on the needs of the 

development of the production.  Tickets 

will be sold for each performance. 

 

 

Orchestra 

A live orchestra will be included in this 

production, directed by Mrs. Moore.  

More information will be sent out at a 

later date.   
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Auditions 

Auditions for Cinderella will be held at 

Rockbrook United Methodist Church, 9855 

West Center Road, Omaha NE 68124, on 

Friday, August 4th, and Friday, August 11th, 

from 8:30 am to 7:00 pm.  There are no 

appointments – simply come prepared to 

audition.  Students should have at least 12 

measures of any song of their choice 

prepared and ready to sing.  They may bring 

a CD or piano accompaniment.  A piano 

accompanist will be provided if needed.  

Students who are unable to attend either of 

the two audition dates should contact Mrs. 

Moore (Producer/Director) for instructions. 

 

Casting 

Everyone who auditions will be cast.  All 

roles will be announced by October 2017.  

 

 

 

 
 

Rehearsals 

Rehearsals will begin in September 

2017 at a location to be announced.  

All cast members are expected to 

attend all general rehearsals.  General 

rehearsals will be held on Friday 

evenings, from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm.  

Rehearsals for younger cast members 

may begin later in the year due to the 

simpler roles involved.  Major student 

role cast members will be expected to 

attend every rehearsal unless an 

absence is absolutely necessary.  Any 

absence should be cleared with the 

Producer/ Director as far in advance 

as possible.  In order for this 

production to be of the highest 

quality, and for the entire production 

to be honoring to the Lord, it is critical 

that students and parents understand 

that a sincere and fully-committed 

effort is necessary from every cast 

member.   


